
During this workshop, the City of San Diego and its consultants will 
present the preferred design concept for a potential Ocean Beach Pier 
replacement and seek additional input on certain pier amenities. The 

preferred design concept was created based on public input of the three 
preliminary design concepts that were presented in September 2023.

Ocean Beach Pier Renewal 
Community Workshop #4
Preferred design concept for a potential 

Ocean Beach Pier replacement will be unveiled

Saturday, April 6, from 2 p.m. to 5 p.m.
The presentation will begin at 2:15 p.m., followed by interactive workshops.

To learn more or provide public 
comment, scan the QR code to the 
left or visit OBPierRenewal.com.

Liberty Station Conference Center
2600 Laning Road, San Diego, CA 92106


